Data Submitted (UTC 11): 12/8/2021 12:27:33 AM

First name: ML Last name: J13 Organization:

Title:

Comments: [External Email]Lutsen Mountains Ski Expansion Project

[External Email]

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

Dear U.S. Forest Service,

Please do NOT expand the ski area in Lutsen Mountains. I am sure you have received many reasons to stop such expansion. From my perspective, the primary reasons to oppose such expansion are (1) to keep the Superior Forest intact, and (2) once expanded, it cannot be returned to original forest land. Please keep our natural resources intact now.

Thank you for your consideration. All the best, Mary Lynn Jahnke